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Year Six pupils enjoyed three  

tremendous days at Braeside Activity 

Centre (Devizes) this week,   

experiencing High Ropes, Climbing Wall 

and Survival Skills whilst blindfolded 

and working in teams. 







 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A number of cases of head lice have been 

reported to us.  Please kindly check your 

child’s head regularly and treat as  

appropriate.  Thank you for your support. 

Message from The PE Department 
 

Reminder for the rest of this term: 
With the beautiful, hot and sunny 

weather we are having, pupils should 
bring suncream or apply before school 

in the mornings especially on PE 
days.  We suggest all pupils bring a 
plastic or reusable water bottle (not 
glass) and they could bring a cap to 
help keep the sun off their face and 

head.  Please could pupils also  
remember to wear the correct PE kit 

on PE days.  Thank you. 
 

Miss Pullen, Head of PE. 

We are pleased to  

announce that the  

order form for the  

virtual whole school 

photograph has been 

sent to all parents via 

Parentpay. 

We were delighted 

with the result, the 

photography looks  

fantastic ! 


